
 

 

 
14th October 2017 
 
Dear Course 1 Parents and Students 
 
Please make a note in your diary of the following important occasions: 

 

1. Course 1 Get-together – Saturday 21st October – 9.00am 

On Saturday 21st October we invite parents and families of Course 1 students to join us in 
class for a fun get-together. This will enable parents to meet the staff and to enjoy an 
informal performance by their sons and daughters of some of the amazing magic that 
they have been learning. Each student is invited to perform his or her favourite effect (no 
longer than 3 minutes) at the event. Lucky draw, magic and fun! Ends at 10.00am. 

 

2. Annual Graduation – Saturday 25th November - 3.00pm 

The Annual Graduation will take place on Saturday 25th November at Rondebosch 
Boys’ High School Memorial Hall, Rondebosch, at 15h00 (Course 1 students to 
arrive by 14h00 for rehearsal – event lasts until approximately 16h30).  

 
This is the exciting culmination of the College of Magic training year and we would 
like to see as many family members and friends as possible come to acknowledge 
the fine achievements of our students. There is no entrance fee. This event will be 
full of special magic and surprises!  

 
Please note: There will be no Course 1 lesson on the morning of the graduation, 
Saturday 25th November. Lessons as usual on all Saturdays beforehand including 
Saturday 18th November. 

 

 
Yours Magically 
 
 
 
 
David Gore 
DIRECTOR 
 
P.S. The South African premier of Lance Burton’s feature movie “Billy Toppit” will 
take place on Saturday 21

st
 October at 2.00pm at the College of Magic. All 

students are welcome – free of charge.  


